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PIIC’s vision is to build teacher capacity as a means of increasing student engagement,
improving student achievement across the state of Pennsylvania.  Earlier this week, we took a
step closer to this goal by adding Luzerne Intermediate Unit 18 to our cadre of participants.  

While they are still interviewing for the IU PIIC Mentor position, Hal Bloss, Executive Director of
LIU 18 says that, “Luzerne Intermediate Unit 18 feels fortunate and privileged to become a
member of the PIIC Team. Our inclusion on this team will provide us the opportunity to build
and expand our capacity for sustained and systemic professional development to our member
school districts in the area of instructional mentoring.” To learn more about Luzerne
Intermediate Unit 18, click here .
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http://www.liu18.org/
http://piic.pacoaching.org/index.php/news

